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I live in Yarmouth and I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision 
corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory 
Council.  Unfortunately, our roads are becoming more dangerous for both cyclists and
pedestrians, so building trails suitable for both cyclists and pedestrian is an important 
priority for health and wellness of the citizens of Portland, Falmouth, Cumberland, 
Yarmouth, North Yarmouth, Pownal, and New Gloucester.  In addition, the trail will 
likely ease pressure on the busy commuting traffic to Portland.


